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Newsletter #6 

Thursday 11th March 2021 

Week 6 Term 1 

Principal’s Message 

Fourth Sunday of Lent 
We pray for world leaders: that the Holy Spirit 
may guide them to speak out for what is right 
and take action to build a better future. Lord, 
in your mercy… 

Tena koutou katoa. Nga mihi nui kia koutou. 

School Cultural night is on Friday the 26th of March. Two more weeks to polish up your acts! 

More details to follow. 

Thank you for the great response booking your appointment times through Skool Loop. Here 

are the steps if you still need to make a booking: 

Steps to install the app:  

1. Go into google play or apps store or use the QR Code, displayed on the window in the 

admin block . Find the Skool Loop app and press install.  

2. You will be asked to look for your school. Find St Pius X Catholic School Melville and 

download 

3. Once you have the app, tap on the interview button and follow the steps. 

It is as simple as that. If you are not able use this app please contact the office and Maree will 

organise a time for you.  

We have a school Mass on Friday  the 19th March to celebrate St Joseph’s day, you are 

welcome to join us at 9.00am in the church. 

 

Jane Rutherford 

God Bless 
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Happy Birthday from everyone at St Pius X 

This Weeks’ Birthdays 

March 

9th—Saige Yr 8 Hoiho 

13th—Lorielle Yr 5 Tara iti 

Many of you will know that our roll is closed 

for this year and filling up fast for next year. It 

is really important if you have a child starting 

either this year or next that you enrol them 

now. We do not want them missing out. This 

is particularly important if your student at St 

Pius X has siblings (brothers, sisters) who 

may be ready to start school. Unfortunately, 

we may have to close our roll soon for next 

year as well.  

St Pius X School Board  
Casual vacancy for a parent representative 
A casual vacancy has occurred on the school 
board for an elected parent representative. 

The board has decided to fill the vacancy by 
selection. 

If 10% or more of eligible voters on the school roll 
ask the board, within 28 days of this notice being 
published, to hold a by-election to fill the vacancy, 
then a by-election will be held. 

Request for a by-election should be sent to: 

Presiding member: Mr Brendon Muir (Chairperson) 

St Pius X School Board of Trustees 

57 Pine Ave 
Melville 
Hamilton  

admin@stpius.school.nz 

by: 1
st
 April 2021 

What’s happening on your Board of Trustees 

Last week the BOT had their first monthly meeting 

of the new school year. Here is a short summary of 

the decisions they made on your behalf. 

- Elected the Chairperson for the new school year    

  (Brendon Muir). 

- Received and discussed the Nov 2020 

Assessment       

  report. 

- Received the Charter (it is available to view in    

  the office). 

- Reviewed and rolled over the Performance   

  Management Policy 


